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Elders 
 

Rick Combs      931.380.0081 

Jerry Kirk      931.381.5120 

Hugh Langley      931.381.6455 

Jack Love      931.388.1089 

Fred Porter      931.388.8088 

Roger Riddle      931.381.4657 

Dennis Stephen      931.619.0329 

Steve Thomason      931.797.8983 

Kevin Thompson      931.797.6642 

Rick Whitley      931.626.6628  
 

Ministers 
Andrew Phillips  Pulpit/TV 

Chad Landman     Education 

Jack Malone     Senior Adults 

Jonathan  Winchester    Missions/Evangelism 

Jon  David  Schwartz  Youth 

Deacons 
 

Rick Barker      

Billy Bishop      

Bobby Bishop      

Shawn Butterfield      

Hollis Carpenter      

Barry Christian 

Ken Compton 

Ben Farris 

Dwayne Fulks 

Jason Golden 

Randy Goodwin 

Tim Gordon 

Eddie Harris 

Jeff Harris 

Vance Hendrickson 

 

Josh Love 

Carl Martin 

Troy Potts 

Warren Robinson 

Ed Self 

Austin Simmons 

Jeff Skelton 

Ricky Thompson 

Doug Wilburn 

Ken Wiles 

Doug Williams 

Larry Winchester 

Phillip Wright 

Ken Young        

1320 Trotwood Avenue 

Columbia, TN  38401 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 4:30 PM 

Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 

Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 

graymere.com 

 

TIMES OF WORSHIP 

Sunday 9:00 AM 

Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 

Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 PM 

COUNSELING CENTER 

Mondays 11AM—5PM 

931.540.0174 
 

TELEVISION 

Connections 

Charter Channel 195   

Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 

CPWS Channel 13   

Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

1.12.20 

564 

422 

339 

$26,783.86 

245 

$25,000.00 

Week of 

Sunday AM 

Bible Study 

Sunday PM 

Contribution 

Wednesday PM 

Budget 

OUR RECORD 

  Our year is already off to a great start, and many of our ministries are get-
ting into gear. On Monday morning, our Senior Adults enjoyed their yearly kick off 
breakfast. Jack Malone works hard and does an outstanding job with this ministry, 
and Kevin Thompson shared an inspiring message about the church family work-
ing together. There were over 80 who gathered in Graymere Hall for this breakfast, 
but there is always room for more. If you have been thinking about getting involved 

with this group, don’t wait any longer! 

 Tonight, you will notice many of our church family are not in the auditorium, 
because they will be working with ITC in the YAC and the Senior Center. We have 
more than 50 students who are part of ITC, and as the school year has resumed, 
this ministry has resumed as well. Speaking of Wednesday nights, we are also re-
suming our rotation of different men from our congregation offering the invitation. I 
am in the process of making that schedule, so please let me know if you are inter-

ested in participating.  

 Another ministry resuming soon is the Columbia School of Biblical Studies. 
These Thursday night classes will begin meeting again on February 6, 2020. David 
Morris will be teaching on Hebrews at 6:00 p.m. The 7:00 p.m. class will be focused 
on three different subjects: The Restoration Movement by John Vaughan, Back-
ground of Hymns by Graham McKay, and The Minor Prophets by Monte Tatom. 
These are in-depth classes designed for everyone, and we usually have members 
from several area congregations present. These classes will meet for 13 weeks, and 
they follow Maury County School schedules in the case of any bad weather; if 

school is not meeting, neither will these classes.  

 One of our goals this year is to use our social media channels more effectively. 
If you are on Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram, be sure to look us up and start follow-
ing. We have been posting some questions early in the week to help us start think-
ing about the sermon, as well as a brief video later in the week designed to share as 
an invitation to worship. It only takes a minute or two to share, retweet, or repost one 

of these invitations. I hope we will all do that. 

 Lastly, don’t forget about our annual singing at Graymere on February 7. Ken 
Wiles will be coordinating this night, and there will be sign up sheets in Bible classes 
for those who can bring food. This is always a great night with many guests, and we 

want everyone to feel welcome. Let’s keep learning and growing together! 

 

Sunday’s Messages 

AM – A Life in Balance #3: Balancing Work and Rest (Exodus 20:8-11) 

PM – Such a Time as This #3: Building Your Own Gallows (Esther 5:9-14) 



 
Mission Points/Missionaries 

 

Abraham Alata 

Lima, Peru 

arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com 

 

Peter Solomon  

Chennai, India 

nbcsolo@gmail.com 

 

Evan & Crystal Todachine  

Phoenix, AZ 

etodachine12@gmail.com  

 

Juan & Nahia Abanto  

Lima, Peru 

juabant@gmail.com 

 

Josh & Divine Austin  

Phoenix, AZ 

djaustin14@hotmail.com 

Our Sick 

Dismissed:  Joseph Burkhalter, Billy 
Martin 
Remember in prayer:  D. C. Neeley 
(recovering from surgery), Leah 
Fuller (Recovering at home following 
surgery) 

 
Sympathy 

 We extend our sympathy to the 
family of Conrad Upton, brother of 
Bonnie Davis.  The funeral will be Sat-
urday in Lampasas,Texas. 
 We extend our sympathy to the 
family of Theresa Shouse, longtime 
Graymere member.  Oakes & Nichols 
is in charge of arrangements. 

Remember in Prayer 
Edie Schoeberl, Connie Putman, Mike Sutherland, Shane Green, Kathy 
Baggett, Doris Savage, Debbie Davis, Jewel Whitlatch, Tessa Fleming, 
Linda & Martin Jobe, Kenny Compton, Beverly Martin, Roger Riddle, Larry 
and Dotty King, Samantha Baugus, Paulette Francis, April Tom (friend of 

Jack and Mary Alice Malone), Kimberly McGinn (sister of Jeff McGinn),   

Cindy West (daughter of Norma Dickens), Darlene, Amanda and Maddie 
Romer, Burt Anderson (brother of Andrea Marshall), Lisa Kreuzer, Marie 
Filson, Shirley Haston, (mother of Rachel Batey), Nan Price, Tim Mullican 
(father of Kara Bishop), Paul Handley, Donald Riddick (nephew of Starlene 
Buie), Diane Campbell, Fern Hill, John Phillip Barmer (son-in-law of Carol 
Bailey), Kim Slater (niece of Gerald Buie), Jimmy Copley (father of Mary 
Beth Horton & David Copley), James & Judy Dickey, Don Swenson, Cynthia 
Mynes, Leon Cheek, Charlotte Brown (sister of Gerald Buie), Truman Orton, 

Marguerite Sands 

 

Senior Adults 
. 
 We will go to Catfish Campus for 
lunch on January 30.  Sign up at any 
auditorium entrance and mark if you 
plan to drive yourself or ride the bus. 
 
Sr. Adult Visitation Team Meeting:  
Thursday, January 23rd at 9:00 at 
the Lodge. 

Visitation-Sunday 
Team 7:  Russell Gibbons (Wilburn’s) 

Team 12:  Stephen Staggs (Williams) 
 

Meals Program 
January 20:  Wanda Robinson 

January 22:  Mable Delk 

January 24:  Kitty Chaffin 
 

L2LL 
• Bible bowl practice this Sunday. 

• Boys song leading Wednesday 

night at 6:15 in FR3 

• Girls songs of praise  Wednesday 

night at 6:15 in small auditorium.  

 

Bridal Tea 
The ladies of the congregation are 
invited to a Bridal tea for Hanna Slat-
ton, bride-elect of Brady Johnson on 
Sunday, January 19 from 1-2:30 in the 
education foyer. Hanna is registered 

at Ye Peddler, Amazon, and Target. 

Annual Graymere Singing 
The annual Graymere singing will be 
February 7, 7 PM.  Ken Wiles will be 
the moderator.   
 

Freed-Hardeman Lectureships 
The Graymere bus will leave at 7 AM 
on Monday February 3 for any who 
would like to attend the Lectureships 
that day.  Schedules are available on 
the Information Desk next to the Sign-
up sheet. 

Guys Trip 
The guys trip to see the Memphis 
Grizzlies will be Jan 20. Please 
sign up in the foyer if you plan to 
attend. 

Columbia School  

of Biblical Study 
The next session of the Columbia 
School of Biblical Study will begin 
February 6, 2020. Classes will meet 
each Thursday evening for 13 weeks 
in Graymere Hall. David Morris will 
teach the book of Hebrews at 6 pm. 
The 7 pm class will be divided into 
three subjects. February, John 
Vaughan will direct a study of the 
Restoration Movement. March, 
Graham McKay will teach lessons 
on the background of Hymns. April, 
Monte Tatom will teach The Minor 
Prophets. All are welcome to attend. 
There is no tuition. The school is di-
rected by John Vaughan under the 
oversight of the elders Graymere 

church of Christ.  
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